
Hello Everyone,  
 

This has been a busy week with all of the Red  
Ribbon activities.  It made for a fun week though, too.  We got to 
have a few dress up days and learn more about peer pressure and how 
to say “NO” to drugs.   
 

The North Gibson 
Cross Country boys 
and girls teams joined 
us on    Monday for 
our “Run Away from 
Drugs” fun run.  Here 
are some of our second 
graders as they get 
ready to take off to run 
or walk the course.   
 

Please join us next 
Thursday evening for 

our Open House and Wildcat 
Wellness Fair.  Early Childhood 
families are invited to come and 
tour the K - 5 classrooms and get 
information about attending St. 
Joseph school next year.  Guided 
tours will be given. 
 

All families are invited to come visit our Health / Wellness Fair to 
gain important information about living a healthy lifestyle and be 
treated to some healthy snacks.  All attendees names will be entered 
into a drawing for a brand new bicycle.  These events are happening 
simultaneously from 5:00 - 7:00pm.  Hope to see you there. 
 

St. Joseph is currently doing some collections 
for our community.  The school is collecting 
cans of  Peas.  The winning class gets a  
pizza party.  The parish is collecting gently 
used coats and all kinds of food for the  

                    …...Salvation Army Food Pantry.  Our school is  
   …….currently selling Lions fruit & cookie dough.  
 
 

Please support all of these worthwhile activities. 
          Have a great weekend. 
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Oct. 28  -  The 8:15 Mass will be 

hosted by the 3rd grade.  You are 

always welcome to join us 
 

Oct. 31  -  Field Trip, Early Child-

hood to Trick or Treat in Neighbor-

hood 

 

Nov. 1 -  The 8:15 Mass will be host-

ed by the 2nd grade.  You are al-

ways welcome to join us 
 

Nov. 2  -  Field Trip, Grade 2 to 

CMOE with St. James Pen pals 

 

Nov. 3 -  Diocese Open House. 

5p.m. - 7 p.m. 
 

Nov. 3  -  St. Joseph Health Fair,  

5 pm. - 7 p.m.  
 

Nov. 7  -  Wildcat Basketball  -  

Home, 5 & 6 p.m. vs. Owensville 
 

Nov. 11  -  Prayer service at 8:15in 

church in honor of Veterans Day 

Please invite any veterans you know 

to join us. 

The Catholic Corner 
October 31st 

 

HALLOWEEN 

Halloween has its origins in the  

ancient pagan Celtic and Roman fall 

festivals which commemorated the 

new year and the passing of the dead. 

Pope Boniface VI set November 1 as 

All Saint's Day, known as All  

Hallowsmas, from Middle English 

Alholowmesse. When November 2 

was made All Souls Day 200 years 

later, the three days' celebration was 

called Hallowmas. The customs of 

Halloween, costumes, food and  

parties evolved over time, some   

rooted in ancient rites, others in   

remembrance of those who had died. 

These pagan feasts were Christianized 

by new meanings, although today it  

remains largely a secular holiday. 

~Rev. James Gaffney  


